
December 8, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Sanitary Service Company, Inc. G-14 Item 230 City of Bellingham Vactor Waste 

Dear Secretary Maxwell: 

Enclosed are revised pages to Solid Waste Tariff No. 9 for Sanitary Service Company, Inc. 

The proposed tariff pages reflect the change in the contracted disposal rate of Vactor Waste for the City 
of Bellingham from $147.36 per ton to $186.66 per ton. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,  

  Sara Campbell 

Sara Campbell, Controller 
360-527-9783
sarac@ssc-inc.com
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